
Meal Account Refund Information 

If your student(s) is graduating this year or if you will be moving out of the Sulphur Springs School 

District and your students(s) has money remaining on their lunch account, you may request a refund.  

Please complete the Student Meal Account Refund Request Form and deliver it to your cafeteria, the 

Child Nutrition office, or email it to varnold@ssisd.net.  Refund checks will be mailed out within two 

weeks of receipt of request.  If your student(s) will be remaining in SSISD, their balance will carry over 

into the following school year. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact Child Nutrition office at (903)885-2153 ext. 1113 or 1114 
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